
APRIL 2023	 SIERRA NEVADA UNIT

PRESIDENT’S LETTER

The Sierra Nevada Unit held a brief membership meeting at it joint Weed Heights 
Maintenance Rally with Lake Tahoe Airstream Club on Sunday April 23rd. Newsletter 
Editor and Web Master Don Williams reported the election results to the SNU Board and 
members present. Please meet your 2023 Sierra Nevada Unit officers and board members:

President	 Jeni Root

Secretary	 Susie Brown

Treasurer	 Gail Williams

Trustee		 Bill Swirsky

Trustee		 Jerry Thornburg

Past President 	 Gene Balame

The appointed position of 2023 Membership Chaired  
remains unfilled

More to come in the full May issue of the 
Airstreamer.


Safe Travels! —   Jeni Root


For more Info go to: sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/, Sierra Nevada Unit of the WBCCI on Facebook or email us at: snu157@wbcci.net . 
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Sierra Nevada Unit Board

Jeni Root, president


Susie Brown, secretary

Gail Williams, treasurer

Jerry Thornburg, trustee


Bill Swirsky, trustee

Gene Baleme, Past President


Don Williams, membership chair & 
newsletter editor


all blue links are clickable

http://www.sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/
mailto:snu157@wbcci.net

	President’s Letter

